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We live in  Tunbridge Wells and have noticed this Summer a big increase in night and early morning flights. The
noise is enough to wake us up and once awake it is difficult to get back to sleep as one’s brain is waiting for the next
droning noise to start. We object to these flights and also to the thought of one designated flight path.




